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Dear 

We refer to the above and while we welcome the asset transfer including the 25 year lease,
 we object to the inclusion of clause 5, giving the Council the right to retain part of the land
 for future school buildings.

Since 2016 when the Scottish Government determined that the North Kelvin Meadow and
 Children's Wood should be designated as Open Space, with all the protections that gives,
 the local community have invested a lot of time and effort into making this space a valued
 resource, fitting perfectly with the current enviromental and well-being agendas.

It is therefore very disappointing that the lease, as it stands, includes clause 5 which
 undermines the plans for current and future community initiatives and leads to uncertainty
 as the Council seek to retain the right to build on an area of undisclosed size or siting for a
 new nursery building.

We therefore request that there be a Public Hearing to appeal to the Council to remove the
 inclusion of Clause 5 in the asset transfer. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sent from Samsung tablet




